
“NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING” 
Plainville Public Schools 

Fiscal Year 2019 Educational Budget 
  

The Plainville Public School District School Committee will hold a public hearing on its proposed 

preliminary FY2019 educational budget on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 6:15 p.m. in the 

Library/Learning Commons at the Beatrice H. Wood School, 72 Messenger Street, Plainville, MA.  At 

that time, all interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be heard for or against the whole or any 

part of the proposed budget. 
  
A copy of the budget will be available upon request Friday, February 23, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. at the Office 

of the Superintendent of Schools, 68 Messenger Street. The superintendent’s office is open from 8:30 

a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 


